

Meadowfield School Swanstree Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 4NL

T: 01795 477788 E: office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk

Ms Angela Howe, BA Hons, NPQSL Principal

5th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: End of Year Report - EfL

As we approach the end of the academic year, your child's End of Year School Report is now available on EfL (Evidence for Learning)

As you know, EfL is used in a range of ways throughout school to support Teaching and Learning and, through the Family App, families can see evidence of pupil progress towards a range of curriculum frameworks, EHCP targets and now the End of Year reports.

If you experience problems accessing EfL, please write in your child's contact book and the class teacher or Charissa Baldock will resend your login details.

We are working towards becoming a paperless school; however, we are aware that there are a small number of parents who do not have access to the internet either via a laptop/computer or smartphone and as previously agreed, we will support these parents separately.

I hope you enjoy learning of your child's progress and engaging with their learning.

Kind regards.

Yours faithfully

Angela Howe Principal



